
 

 

Revesby track                                       
maintenance works 

From Thursday 8 December to Sunday 11 December 2022 

What we’re doing 
To improve service reliability, Sydney Trains will complete maintenance works at Revesby from Thursday 8 December to 
Sunday 11 December. 

Sydney Trains construction and maintenance works include:  

• Railway track welding  

• Railway track adjustment. 
 

We understand this work may have an impact on you and we appreciate your patience and understanding. 

How this affects you 

Noise 

• These works may create additional noise at night 

• Work will take place at these times: 

- From 6am to 6pm Thursday 8 December and 6am to 6pm Friday 9 December at Polo Street Cark-Park 
and Tarro Avenue, Revesby.  

- Works will take place around the clock from 2am on Saturday 10 December to 11pm on Sunday 11 
December at Revesby Station near Tarro Avenue and Polo. 

- The Polo Street carpark will be closed from 4pm on Thursday 8 December until the completion of 
works at 11pm on Sunday 11 December. 

• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the above times. Some deliveries may occur at night due to 
Day Time travel restrictions on large vehicles.  

• Final (finishing) works including the removal of equipment may take place beyond the dates stated above. 

 

Traffic and Parking 

• Heavy vehicles will use local streets to access the rail corridor.  

• We will park our vehicles inside the rail corridor, however on-street parking may be limited near worksites. 

• Tarro Avenue from Pambula Avenue towards the railway will be closed to stage the project. Access will be granted to 
local residents. Please refer to Figure1 on page 2. 

• Parking at the Polo Street carpark will be limited due to construction vehicles use. A limited speed will be applied within 
the carpark to guarantee the safety of pedestrians and workers. 

• Traffic controllers will be on duty to assist motorists and pedestrians throughout the duration of the works. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works 

 

 



 

 

Contact us  
For upcoming work  

transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity  

To report environmental concerns (24 hours) 1300 656 999 

 

 Further information  

 
Figure 1 - Tarro Ave, Revesby Road Closure 

 
Figure 2 – Polo Street Carpark, Temporary Closure 

All information is correct at the time of printing and may be subject to change. Visit: transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 
for project updates 

 

Access to Taro Avenue 
will only be possible for 
residents from Thursday 
08/12/2022 to Sunday 

11/12/2022 

Parking at the Polo 
Street carpark will not 

be available from 
Thursday 08/12/2022 
to Sunday 11/12/2022 


